
Virtual Academy
2022-2023

Warren County Public Schools, in its commitment to serve the needs of all students and their
families, will continue to provide virtual options for students in grades 3-12 for the 2022-2023
school year.  Virtual Virginia will be the virtual provider for all WCPS virtual class options.
Virtual Virginia offers full-time and part-time online instruction to students throughout the
Commonwealth of Virginia. Courses are available in a variety of subject areas, including
core academic subjects, world languages, career and technical education (CTE),
electives, and AP courses. Each public school student enrolled in VVA retains
membership with their enrolling school division.

Enrollment in Virtual Virginia is open now through July 15, but spaces fill up quickly.  If
you are interested in requesting additional information about Virtual Virginia’s program,
please visit the following website,
https://www.virtualvirginia.org/student-parent-handbooks/ or contact your child’s school.
In order to enroll your child, you must contact your child’s home school.  Enrollment will
be completed by each school’s designee.  WCPS will pay the cost of tuition for those
students enrolled while space is available.
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